
From:   Eric Freimark   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   August 05, 2010

Subject:   FCC File No. 0293-EX-PL-2010
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

After reviewing our calculations and further discussions with the manufacturer, we have determined that
the calculations we presented in our budget were correct and would like to amend the request for 251
picowatts to reflect the number in our budget.

We apologize for the confusion.


